
Site	Remediation	Reform	Act	(SRRA)	Listserv	Archives	
February	13,	2012	-	[SRRA]	Temporary	License	Site	Remediation	Professional	(LSRP)
Application	Closes	April	1,	2012.

From: SRRA	<SRRA@dep.nj.gov>

To: srra@listserv.state.nj.us

Date	&	Time: 2/13/2012	3:56:42	PM

Subject [SRRA]	Temporary	License	Site	Remediation	Professional	(LSRP)	Application	Closes	April	1,	2012.

[SRRA]	Temporary	License	Site	Remediation	Professional	(LSRP)	Application	Closes	April	1,	2012.

The	following	information	was	posted	to	the	SRP	(https://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/general/whats_new_temp_lsrp_closes.htm)	and	SRPL	Board
(https://www.nj.gov/lsrpboard/board/licensure/LSRP%20Web%20Notice%20Closing%20Temp%20Application%20Window_FINAL_DEH.pdf)
web	sites

Temporary	License	Site	Remediation	Professional	(LSRP)	Application	Closes	April	1,	2012.

Effective	April	1,	2012,	the	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	(Department)	will	not	process	any	new	applications	for
temporary	licensure.	The	Department	is	imposing	this	deadline	so	that	it	can	transition	to	the	permanent	License	Site	Remediation
Professional	program.	Information	concerning	application	procedures,	including	dates	and	locations	for	the	permanent	licensing
examination,	will	be	addressed	in	future	announcements	both	on	the	SRP	web	site	and	the	SRPL	Board	web	site	at	www.nj.gov/lsrpboard/.

The	Department	will	process	applications	for	temporary	licensure	that	were	received	prior	to	April	1,	2012;	however,	applications	and	fees
for	temporary	licensure	received	after	April	1,	2012	will	be	returned	to	the	applicant.	Decisions	regarding	temporary	license	applications
will	be	made	by	April	30,	2012.	No	new	temporary	licenses	will	be	awarded	by	the	Department	after	April	30,	2012.

SRP	Site	Remediation	Reform	Act	(SRRA)	Web	site:	https://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/srra/
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